
ADA TRANSITION PLAN – PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE     

The City is holding a public meeting for the 
ADA Transition Plan project! 
 
When:  September 18, 2018 5:30pm-7:30pm 
 

Where: City of Shoreline Council Chamber 
   

Why:  Come learn about the project and talk 
to City staff about the Transition Plan.  
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The City is underway to developing its Transition Plan.  This Transition Plan required by the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) of 1990 is 
intended to guide the City’s efforts to provide an accessible pedestrian infrastructure system within the road right-of-way.  The purpose of the 
Transition Plan is to identify deficiencies in City policies, procedures, and physical assets, and to provide a path to correction of those deficiencies. 

The pedestrian infrastructure assets that are addressed in this Transition Plan are: 

Curb Ramps 

Sidewalks 

Pedestrian Signals 

Driveways 

Crossings 
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For more information please see our project website: http://www.shorelinewa.gov/projects 

http://www.shorelinewa.gov/projects

